
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Day of Zero Tolerance for Female Genital Mutilation 

In 2012, the UN General Assembly designated February 6th as the International Day of Zero 

Tolerance for Female Genital Mutilation, with the aim to amplify and direct the efforts on the 

elimination of this practice. 

https://www.forwarduk.org.uk/violence-against-women-and-girls/female-genital-mutilation/  

 

End-to-End-Encryption (E2EE) 

You may already be familiar with E2EE which ensures that our data is kept 

secure and unreadable along the data pathways. This could be encrypted 

messaging, email, file storage or anything else to ensure that your private data 

is not intercepted. This is generally a good thing except in instances where law 

enforcement cannot access messages when a crime has been committed. Social 

Media companies are planning to roll out E2EE across their platforms meaning 

that millions of reports of suspected child sexual abuse could be lost every year. 

For more information, please see the link below: 

https://noplacetohide.org.uk/  

  

Child-to-Parent Abuse 

Parent Educational Growth Support (PEGS) is a parent support charity that states Child to 

Parent Abuse is complex and misunderstood. This is partly because it has been largely 

ignored, partly because it is drastically under-reported and partly because of the 

misconceptions around the subject. Parents may not recognise that what is happening to 

them is actually abuse. Child-to-Parent abuse may be physical, emotional, psychological, 

financial or sexual abuse. Find out more information on the PEGS website here: 

https://www.pegsupport.co.uk/recognise-and-respond-to-cpa  

 

February 2022 Week 4 

https://www.forwarduk.org.uk/violence-against-women-and-girls/female-genital-mutilation/
https://noplacetohide.org.uk/
https://www.pegsupport.co.uk/recognise-and-respond-to-cpa

